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NEW VILLAGE ENTRY SIGNAGE 

  
New village entry signage will be installed at the entry to each of the following villages; 
Urbenville, Jennings, Drake, Mingoola, Liston, Legume and Torrington. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This project is being funded by the NSW Government as part of the Stronger Country 
Communities Fund. The Stronger Country Communities Fund is provided to country 
communities in order to allow these communities to make improvements that will attract 
new residents and visitors. 
 
The funding received in 2017 will not only fund this project, but a series of projects across 
the shire.  
 
The community engagement for this project has been developed in assistance by Matthew 
Salamone from The City of Canterbury- Bankstown. Matthew's assistance is part of the 
Local Government Bushfire Recovery Support Group. The help from Matthew has allowed 
the project to meet deadlines whilst staff at Tenterfield Shire Council continue bushfire 
recovery related work. 
 
To have your say on the project visit https://tent.engagementhub.com.au/village-entry-
signs alternatively you can send a submission to Council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au or to P0 
Box 214, Tenterfield NSW 2372 addressed to the Chief Executive.   
 
 

ENDS 
 

https://tent.engagementhub.com.au/village-entry-signs
https://tent.engagementhub.com.au/village-entry-signs
mailto:Council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Matthew Salamone from City of Canterbury-Bankstown was here to assist 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


